Integrating Professional Practice into 

Computing and Engineering Curricula

NSF-Supported Faculty Workshop

June 26-28, 2013- Atlanta, GA
Application Form 
	Last Name:
	
	First Name:
	

	Position/Title:
	
	Date:
	

	Institution:
	
	Department:
	

	Address:
	

	
	

	
	

	Phone:
	
	

	Email:
	
	


Please identify the courses or degree programs in which you are involved. 

	


Please describe your teaching. Also, describe your involvement in active teaching professional topics or teaching team projects. 
	


Please describe why you want to attend the workshop and what you hope to gain from it.
	


Other comments including any special dietary requirements (vegan, allergies, etc.):

	


Email this form, as an attachment, to Salamah Salamah (email: yevseyek@my.erau.edu) with the subject “Professional Practice Workshop Application - <fill in your name>”
Applications are due by May 5, 2013. Notification of acceptance will be sent by email by May 15, 2013.
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